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Nelligen, NSW 2536 has no mobile coverage.  
 It is on the Kings Hwy, which of course is a major transport route from Canberra to the South Coast..   
Unfortunately this highway is renown for fatal accidents.  When people are injured or broken down they need 
mobile coverage, which is unavailable in many places along the Kings Hwy.  I have seen people whose car has 
broken down, dangerously walking along the highway seeking mobile coverage. 

Nelligen is a small community normally with less than 200 people but during weekends and holidays it rapidly 
expands.  This beautiful heritage township has excellent boat launching facilities into the Clyde River.  One of its 
major businesses is a large Big 4 Holiday Park whose tourism potential is being unfairly limited by lack of 
mobile coverage.  Other local businesses and trades are likewise inhibited. 

Magnificent State Forests and National Parks surround Nelligen.  This means that Nelligen is in a bush fire 
danger area.  In times of fires it is essential to have mobile coverage. 

For safety on the Clyde River, the Kings Hwy and in Nelligen homes, businesses and holiday facilities, mobile 
coverage is essential.  This especially applies in times of natural disasters whether it is fire, flood or storms, all 
of which could occur at or near Nelligen.  Access to mobile phones is also of great benefit at times of illness or 
accident on the water, the roads, in the bush or homes.  

Nelligen is just 10 Km from the Batemans Bay PO and yet its residents, businesses and holiday makers are being 
denied basic communication which exists even in the 3rd World.   Recently there was extensive publicity that 
more areas of Batemans Bay had been upgraded to 4G.  Surely provision of even basic mobile services to 
Nelligen should precede upgrades. 

Please bring Nelligen into the 21 Century by providing mobile 
coverage. 
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